
CHAPTER ELECTIONS
Seoul KOTESOL is looking for our new leadership for 2019 and we want you! Our 

elections officer, Maria Lisak, is pleased to announce that we are currently 
accepting nominations for the next committee. Nominations close March 8th.

NOMINATIONS

ROLES

ELECTION

If you would like to step up into a leadership role in 
KOTESOL we would love to welcome you. We are 
asking candidates to submit a short bio and rationale 
for why they think they are the best fit the role, 
please also include a recent picture and the role you 
wish to be nominated for. This should be no longer 
than one side of A4 and should be sent as either a 
Word or PDF document. All candidates should be a 
current member of Seoul Chapter.

We are currently seeking candidates for the following roles:
-President (Must have served on the committee) 
- Vice President - Secretary - Treasurer
- Membership Officer - Webeditor - Workshop Coordinator - 
Social Coordinator  - Hospitality Officer - Community Officer 
- Diversity Officer - Student Representative - Hagwon 
Representative - Public School Representative - Non-native 
Representative - Member-at-Large

The voting for each role will take place at the Seoul 
KOTESOL Annual Conference on March 24. Only 
current members of the chapter are eligible to vote. 
The results will be announced at the post - 
conference social. 
 Please email all nominations and any queries to: 
president@seoulkotesol.org 
Our elections guidelines are available
 on request.


